
Division of Environmental Health Referral Response 

 

“The well proposed to serve the project was improperly constructed and has not been 
approved by Environmental Health.  Use of well is conditioned upon installation of a proper 
surface sanitary seal in accordance with the California Well Standards and approved by 
Environmental Health.” 


